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Q&A: Colby Carlock, 2017 
Delta Team of the Year  
 
Colby Carlock, a Technician with Crosby 
Electric Company, Inc., in Montgomery, Ala., 
is following in the footsteps of his father – 
who is an electrician. 
 
“I’ve always enjoyed working with my hands, 
and I look up to him,” Carlock said. 
 
Carlock has been with Crosby Electric 
Company, Inc., in Montgomery, Ala., for 
seven years, and has been a certified TEGG 
Technician for nearly five years. Carlock, who 
also holds an Alabama Electrical Master 
license, also helps teach technicians as part of 
Crosby Electric Company’s apprenticeship 
program. 
 
Outside of work, Carlock enjoys spending time with his wife and three children. He is dedicated to his church 
and also enjoys playing music with his friends. 
 
Carlock’s dedication to honing his craft, teaching others and hard work, along with this teammate, Technician 
Chris Bohn, helped him become half of TEGG’s Delta Team of the Year during the 2018 Continuing Education 
Conference in Atlanta, Ga. 
 
Q: What made you interested in becoming a technician? 
 

A: “My father is an electrician and I look up to him. He tried to make me go to college, but I couldn’t find any 
professional career fields that peeked my interest like this career.” 
  
Q: What do you credit for your success as a team with your partner? 
 

A: “Chris and I are both willing to learn new maintenance service to fulfill our clients’ needs.” 
 
Q: How does the TEGG System help you in your day-to-day role? 
 

A: “TEGG provides a foundation for us to provide importance services to our clients, at their request. TEGG 
provides the software, support, and training that it takes to run a successful preventive maintenance team.” 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Colby Carlock of Crosby Electric Company, Inc., in Montgomery, Ala., 
won the 2017 TEGG Delta Team of the Year Award with teammate 
Chris Bohn. 
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Q: What’s the most rewarding part of your job? 
 

A: “It’s the most rewarding when we find an anomaly in an electrical system that the client could not see 
without our services. Especially when we find and take care of an anomaly that could have caused an injury or 
damaged equipment, resulting an expense from downtime.” 
 
Q: What steps do you think technicians could take to better themselves as part of a Delta Team for a TEGG 
franchise? 
 

A: “You have to keep a good attitude and be willing to exercise your brain, instead of just your back and other 
muscles, as many electricians are used to doing.” 
  
Q: What advice would you offer other technicians to also be successful in their companies? 
 

A: “Be sure to attend all the trainings TEGG provides and take notes. TEGG gives you the keys to success if you 
are willing to listen.” 
 
Want more TEGG news and announcements? Stay up-to-date with TEGG Mobile by visiting TEGG.com/news 
from your computer or mobile device. 
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